
Department of Medical Microbiology 
Medical Microbiology 4th written test 

 
Dear General Medicine students, 
 

The 2nd written test of the 2nd semester in Medical Microbiology 
will take place on: 
 
29 April 2014 (Tuesday)  18.00  
 
Topics covered:  
Parasitology, General Virology and Clinical Virology  
(except for arbo- and roboviruses, HIV and tumor viruses) 
Short-answer (’minimal’) questions: Parasitology (questions 1 - 36) and  
Virology (questions 1 - 64). 
 
Personal identification is required (e.g. student's card)! 
 
The students’ assignment to the different lecture halls will be announced on the home page of 
the Department a few days before the test. 
Postponers or repeaters of the Final Examination are allowed to write the test without any 
previous registration, in the lecture halls assigned to them. 
 
Debrecen, 20 March 2014 
 
 

Dr. György Veress 
Academic adviser 


